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From 6 June 2023, employers and employees will be able to make a single interest employer 

agreement.  

A single interest employer agreement is a type of multi-enterprise agreement. It allows two or more 

employers (that are franchisees or with common interests) to be covered by the same enterprise 

agreement.      

It is one of three new multi-agreement types arising from changes to the Fair Work legislation made 

by the Secure Jobs Better Pay Act 2022.  

New single interest employer agreements 

Find out about the single interest employer authorisations that are required before a single interest 

employer agreement can be made, including information about varying authorisations to add and 

remove employers.  

• Go to: New single interest employer agreements 

Assistance to make a multi-enterprise agreement 

Find out how the Commission can help parties make a single interest employer agreement once a 

single interest employer authorisation is in place.  

• Go to: Assistance to make a multi-enterprise agreement 

Adding employers and their employees to a single interest employer agreement  

Find out how to vary a single interest employer agreement to add employers and their employees to 

the agreement’s coverage.  

• Go to: Adding employers and their employees to a single interest employer agreement  

https://www.fwc.gov.au/about-us/secure-jobs-better-pay-act-whats-changing/bargaining-support-6-june-2023/new-single
https://www.fwc.gov.au/about-us/secure-jobs-better-pay-act-whats-changing/bargaining-support-6-june-2023/assistance-multi
https://www.fwc.gov.au/about-us/secure-jobs-better-pay-act-whats-changing/bargaining-support-6-june-2023/varying-single
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Removing an employer and employees from multi-enterprise agreements 

Find out about how multi-enterprise agreements can be varied to remove employers and their 

employees.  

• Go to: Removing an employer and employees from multi-enterprise agreements  

Changes to making agreements 

Find out about changes to agreement making including changes to genuine agreement, the better off 

over all test (the BOOT) and multi-enterprise agreements.  

• Go to: Changes to making agreements 

Other Secure Jobs Better Pay changes  

Find out about how the Secure Jobs Better Pay Act is changing laws relevant to our work, including 

changes to bargaining and agreement making, as well as to sexual harassment cases, flexible work 

disputes, and the regulation of registered organisations.    

• Go to: Secure Jobs Better Pay Act – what’s changing 

 

Keep up to date 

• Follow us — Follow the Commission on LinkedIn  

• Subscribe — Subscribe to our Announcements email update service 
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